
 
John Rossi 

55 Water Street – Floor 32 

New York, New York 10041 

(T) 516-868-5600 

 jrossi@mettel.net 

 
January 29, 2019 
 

Mr. Gary Widerberg 

Commission Administrator 
Public Service Commission of Utah 

Heber M. Wells Building 
160 E. 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 

    

   Re: Metropolitan Telecommunications of Utah, Inc. d/b/a MetTel 

     Utah Price List No. 1 

 
Dear Mr. Widerberg: 

 
Enclosed please find an original and five (5) copies of Metropolitan Telecommunications of Utah, Inc. d/b/a 
MetTel tariff filing for Commission review and approval.  A copy of this letter and the revised tariff pages 

were also e-mailed to psc@utah.gov. 
   
The purpose of this filing is to increase rates for Directory Listings, Directory Assistance and Subscriber 

Intrastate Access Service. 
 
It is respectfully requested that this filing become effective March 1, 2019. 

 
I have also enclosed an extra copy of this letter to be date stamped and returned to me in the enclosed, self-
addressed, postage prepaid envelope.  If you have any questions, or if I may provide you with additional 

information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 /s/ John Rossi 

 
John Rossi 
Consultant – Product Management 

 
Enclosures 
 

cc: Sean Sullivan, VP Product Management and Regulatory Affairs  
 
 


